
    
 
 
 

   

 
 

Piha Dune Network Weed 
and Animal Pest 
Management  
…………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
Council is investigating the requirements for weed and animal 
pest control in local parks situated along the dune network of 
Piha.  Currently weed management plans are available for 
Les Waygood Park and North Piha Strand.  Council is now 
seeking plans for North Piha Esplanade, Piha Esplanade 
Reserve and Piha Domain dunes and South Piha Road 
Reserve and adjoining dunes.  This will provide a staged work 
programme for Council staff to work in conjunction with 
Regional Parks, Piha Beachcare and other interested parties 
to manage the dune network. 
 
It is expected that minor weed control will begin in September 
2012 in Les Waygood Park and Piha North Strand. 
 
The contact person for this project is Helen Biffin, Ph 301 
0101 or email parkswest@aucklandcouncil.govt.nz. 
 


